
Link Up 
 

The next Link up will be distributed at Members Evening on 27th April, and the Copy Date is 7th 
March. I would love to receive news from your branches and deaneries, information about 
upcoming events (from May onwards), and letters and ideas from individual members too. In this 
140th Anniversary year, it would be particularly interesting to have information about any special 
events you have planned to celebrate or to fundraise. 
 
Please remember 

 Articles should not be more than 300 words 

 Send photos as separate attachments if possible 

 Tell me who took the photos 

 Send me the names of new members, as well as those celebrating significant birthdays or 
anniversaries 

 
If you are sending items by post, please note that my address should read 6 Draper Close, 
Kenilworth, CV8 2SP, not as in the last Link Up 
 
Email to felicity.hawke@btinternet.com or send into the Office 
 
I look forward to receiving lots of news, photos and articles 
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